
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
March 7, 2022 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday March 7, 2022 at 7 p.m. at the Village 
Hall.  Those in attendance included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk 
Somers and Council Members Durham, Healy, Putsky, Schick, Somers and 
Wambold.  The minutes of the February meeting were approved on a motion 
from Wambold with support from Somers.  The Treasurer’s report was approved 
subject to audit on a motion from Healy with support from Wambold.  The bills 
were approved for payment on a motion from Wambold with support from Healy.  
Budget amendments were made on a motion from Schick with support from 
Wambold.   
Lenny Avery joined the meeting via telephone regarding the need to explore 
options for a sewer and water system for the Village.  He stated that there is a lot 
of funding to aid in the development of a system.  He would like to have someone 
from the Village Council volunteer to be a part of a committee. President Phillips 
advised that there were need to be 51+% of the Village residents want to have a 
sewer and waste water system.  They would then need to petition the Council to 
have a system put in the community.  President Phillips and Joe James agreed to 
be a part of the committee.  Putsky gave the Sewer report.  Things are doing well 
currently.  He suggested that we may want to get one more new pump to have in 
reserve.  One application was received for the maintenance man position that 
was advertised.  A motion was made by Healy to accept the application and to 
authorize the HR committee to interview and hire the applicant if they feel he is 
qualified for the job.  Durham offered support.  Motion carried.  Parks & Rec 
report was given.   The Village Council approved moving $2980 from Recreational 
Improvement to the Playground Fund to use for new Fibar Mulch and re-sealing 
the Flights of Imagination Playground.  Volunteers will be needed when we do 
these projects.  Anyone interested may contact Sara Healy at 989-335-1061.   
Durham gave the maintenance report since Warren is on vacation.  President 
Phillips gave her road report.   Clerk Somers will work with Mike Suitor on 
updating the Village Website.   A questionnaire is on the Village website regarding 
how to spend ARPA funds. Village residents are urged to log on and look at it and 
leave their comments at lincolnmi.com.  A motion to adjourn was made by Healy 
with support from Schick.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 


